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Heller Announces More Than $900,000 

for Lander County Airports
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) announced that the U.S. Department of Transportation has awarded the Battle Mountain Airport $334,400 for runaway infrastructure and also $574,750 to the Austin Airport to construct a service road and weather reporting equipment.     
“With the vast expanses of Nevada, air travel has become essential to the economic health and growth of Northern Nevada.  Ensuring that these airports have the necessary funds to develop and improve their facilities is critical to the residents of Lander County.  I am pleased these funds have been made available,” said Heller.  

The grant for the Battle Mountain Airport will provide funds to rehabilitate runway edge lighting, install runway distance remaining signs, and install approximately 800 feet of perimeter fencing at Battle Mountain Airport.  The grant for the Austin Airport will provide funds for the installation of an automated weather observing system (AWOS) and for the construction of the airport service road.  The AWOS is required to provide current weather condition information to pilots and to enhance safety of aircraft operations.
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